
ITB No. 18-100973 Ferric Chloride (Annual Contract with 2 Options to Renew 

User Department's Recommendation 

Recommended Bidder(s): PVS Technologies, Inc. meets our approval. 

Amount Spent on Previous Contract: $1,263,782.34 

Name of Fund: General Operations 

Project Amount This Term: $805.200.00 

Justification: 

The Department of Watershed Management (DWM) recommends PVS Technologies, Inc. as the 
recommended bidder based on the total from the bid tabulation form. The bidder is the lowest bidder 
according to the prices quoted. The Ferric Chloride contract is for a chemical utilized at DWM's 
Snapfinger Creek Advanced Wastewater Treatment Plant to condition wastewater sludge for solids 
dewatering with the plate and frame presses. 
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